Bord Board Direction
Pleanala BD-010026-22
ABP-311699-21

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 15/02/2022.

The Board decided to refuse permission, generally in accordance with the

Inspector's recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations.
Reasons and Considerations

It is considered that, having regard to the fundamental road safety concerns raised
as a result of the proposed provision of a raised table on the Carley’s Bridge Road,
in place of a dedicated pedestrian footpath, and having regard to the limited forward
visibility at the location of the proposed raised table, as a result of the variable
horizontal and vertical alignment of the Carley’s Bridge Road, and having regard to
the proposed provision of a vehicle access/egress point close to the location of the
existing rural speed limit zone (80km/h), and the uncerfainty in relation to the altering
of same, the proposed development would endanger public safety by reason of

traffic hazard.
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